
 

February 18, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Scott Schwab, Chairperson 

House Committee on Insurance and Financial Institutions 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Schwab: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2690 by House Committee on Insurance and Financial 

Institutions 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2690 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2690 would amend current law to clarify elements related to licensure of Behavior 

Analysts and Assistant Behavior Analysts under the Applied Behavior Analyst Licensure Act. 

 

 The Behavioral Sciences Regulatory Board indicates the enactment of HB 2690 would 

have no fiscal effect on state revenues or expenditures. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Max Foster, Behavioral Sciences  


